
 

Heather Napash 

Certificate of Completion 
 

 

 

 
 

        

         Has successfully completed Naloxone Training with the Porcupine Health Unit. 
 

                                  Completed: August 30, 2024 

 

 

 
If eligible to receive a free personal 

Naloxone kit, bring this certificate to 

one of the nine Porcupine Health 

Unit offices. 


